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November 17, 2020 

Mr. Nando Iannicca, Regional Chair 

Region of Peel 

10 Peel Centre Drive 

Brampton, ON   L6T 4B9 

Dear Chair Iannicca: 

Re: Re-Nomination of Michele McKenzie as Municipal Member on the Board of 

Directors of the Greater Toronto Airports Authority (the “GTAA”) 

Please find attached a letter from Ms. Kathleen Keller-Hobson, Chair of the GTAA’s 

Governance and Stakeholder Relations Committee, requesting the re-nomination of Ms. 

Michele McKenzie as the Region of Peel’s nominee on the GTAA’s Board of Directors.  

Ms. McKenzie’s current term will be expiring in May 2021. She is, however, eligible for 

re-appointment for a further three-year term.  Ms. McKenzie continues to meet the 

qualifications described in Section 2.3 of the GTAA’s By-Law. 

Kindly advise me or Ms. Keller-Hobson at your earliest convenience as to how the Region 

of Peel wishes to proceed. 

We thank you for your support of the GTAA and its governance. 

Yours truly, 

Tess Lofsky, 

Legal Counsel, and Corporate Secretary 

Att. 

November 17, 2020
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Cc: Ms. Kathleen Keller-Hobson, Chair of the Governance and Stakeholder Relations 

Committee 
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